l'i Outlook

RE: Survey of the Channel

From Snyder, Angela « >
Date Tue 4/29/2025 4:02 PM

To Linda Chapdelaine

Cc  Alayna Carrell <acarrell@toglco.com>

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Thanks, Linda, I've made a copy and it will go in my packet.

Angela Snyder, CFM | Planning Lead

Office: | Direct: !
Ayres Associates Inc. | www.AyresAssociates.com

Ingenuity, Integrity, and Intelligence.

From: Linda Chapdelain

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 2:17 PM

To: Snyder, Angel

Subject: Fw: Survey of the Channel

Here is the response from Tim Shenk about obtaining a topo/hydrographic survey of the channel.

Please include this in our packet.

From: Tim Shenk

Sent: Friday, April 4, 2025 3:53 PM
To: Linda Chapdelaine

Subject: RE: Survey of the Channel

| don't have any topo of the channel, and that is not something that | have equipment for.

You (We) need to find a company that performs hydrographic surveying.

The Planning Commission is requesting something that is not easy to do.

I will ask around.

TIMOTHY R. SHENK on behalf of

Tim Shenk Land Surveying, Inc.



From: Linda Chapdelaine «

Sent: Friday, April 4, 2025 3:33 PM
To: Tim Shenk

Subject: Survey of the Channel

Hi Tim,

Wondering if you had a chance to chat about some survey needs that | have. We are trying to get the dock still
at 300 Lakeside and the planning commission wants us to get a topographical map of the channel/survey of the
channel. Do you happen to have anything like that or know how | could get that.

Thanks,

Linda



